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N O T I F I C A T I O N 

 
 
 

Subject: Invitation to participate in the review process of the Strategic Plan of the Inter-
American Institute for Global Change Research 
 
 
Dear Madam / Dear Sir: 
 
On behalf of the Executive Directorate of the IAI, I am pleased to invite the Parties to 
participate in the review process of the IAI's Strategic Plan for the period 2024-2030. 
 
The Conference of the Parties, at its 27th meeting (Brasilia, 2019), approved the IAI's Strategic 
Plan and adopted Decision XXVII/13, which states: 
 

The IAI Directorate, in collaboration with the Scientific Advisory Committee, the 
Science-Policy Advisory Committee and interested Parties, is instructed to review and 
adjust the IAI Strategic Plan at minimum every three years and to present its review 
for consideration by the Conference of the Parties. 

 
In order to synchronize the revisions of the Strategic Plan with the tenure of the executive 
director, the Conference of the Parties, at its 29th meeting (videoconference, 2021), adopted 
Decision XXIX/14 on the Strategic Plan, which: 
 

... approves the delay of the revisions to the IAI Strategic plan until the 2023-2024 
intersessional period.  
 

In support of Decisions XXVII/13 and XXIX/14, the IAI Directorate in collaboration with the 
Scientific Advisory Committee (SAC) and the Science and Policy Advisory Committee (SPAC) 
reviewed and adjusted the Strategic Plan. 
 
In light of the above, the Parties are encouraged to review online the draft Strategic Plan 2024-
2030, suggesting changes and adding comments, no later than Friday, March 15, 2024. 
Parties unable to view or edit the document online, are invited to consult the attached draft in 
pdf format and send comments by email to matias.mastrangelo@dir.iai.int. 
 
Parties are also invited to participate in a virtual meeting to discuss and consolidate the revised 
version of the Strategic Plan, which will take place on Tuesday, 19 March at 3 p.m. Montevideo 
time. Registration for the meeting is available at: 
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZwudeqgrjgpGdUKaucl1w-hH1R5bwO59an_  
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Thank you very much for your support to the IAI. 
  
Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

Dr. Anna Stewart Ibarra 
Executive Director 


